



20th March 2019

MINISTRIES

Soul Winning
Evangelism
Church Planting
Youth Ministries
Neighborhood Bible Clubs
Bible Institute
Preaching through Schools
Discipleship

HOME CHURCH

Solid Rock Baptist Church PO Box 2437 St. George's, Grenada, W.I.

phone: 473-533-3300/457-3302 email: donaldvincent07@gmail.com

SENDING CHURCH

Maranatha Baptist Church PO Box 2437 St. George's, Grenada, W.I. Pastor Denis Celestine



MIS-

SION BOARD

Fundamental Baptist Home Missions, Inc. P O Box 1510 Bessemer City, NC 28016 704-629-4176 Email: fbhm@bellsouth.net Website: www.fbhm.org Dear Faithful Supporters,

Greetings to you and the church family in blessed name of our Lord and soon coming king. I thank God for his wonderful saving and supporting grace that work mightily in our lives as he wills. The psalmist reminds me in Psalm 37:4-5 delight thyself also in the LORD; and he shall give thee the desires of thine heart. Commit thy way unto the LORD; trust also in him; and he shall bring it to pass. It is always good to be reminded that it is of the Lord's mercies we can do the things we are doing for him.

My family is doing fine by God's grace and I trust that yours too. In my previous letter I have stated that wife was almost due to give birth to our second baby and truly so she did. I am thankful to God that on the 5th of November 2018 my wife gave birth to a healthy and handsome baby boy named David Miles Vincent and that in the delivery process there were no complications at hand. Praise the Lord!!! My daughter Alethiea is doing well and is preparing to begin preschool in September coming. She is singing for the Lord and praying in a very small way with just the little things that she knows. Please keep her in your prayers.

At church we have had many challenges over the past few months gone by. We had encountered challenges spiritually, physically and mentally from internally and externally. We had a great amount of our people that have been very sick lately with the flu that affected our country. Also we have some individuals within the walls of our church that was diagnosed with breast cancer and failing kidneys. In spite of all these challenges God has taught our people to react suitably to trials and storms when they come knocking.

In relation to progress we have had 6 persons that received the Lord as their savior and all these believers will be partaking in believers' baptism at a selected date. Also I am working closely and tirelessly within our secondary and primary schools counseling and preaching the Gospel to the staff and students. Please keep them in your prayers that teachers as well as students trust Jesus as their Lord. I am looking forward in bringing more bibles into our schools but for now I am still waiting for the bible printing ministry to send more for us. Please partner with us as we take more bibles to reach this generation if you will like to give towards that send all donations to our mission board.

Finally I will like to say special thanks to all of you that support us prayerfully, financially and sacrificially in the ministry.

God bless you all in your respective ministries.

In his field,

Donald Vincent Pastor